
 

 

Minutes of Fluvanna Electoral Board meeting on 2/22/20 

 

We were called to order at 1:00 PM. Catherine Hobbs and Dan Graff were in attendance along the 

Registrar Joyce Pace.   

We conducted a working session to review the proposed Fluvanna County General Registrar and 

Electoral Board budget for 2020-2021 and put together material to support the budget request. 

The budget presentation to the BOS is scheduled for February 26th at 7pm.   

Catherine Hobbs motioned to adjourn at 5:40 PM. Dan Graff seconded.  The session adjourned. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


